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1100 Gmmpon Boulevard a Wkmspor*., FA 17701 * (717) 326-C181

Docke t Nos. 030-11599 License Nos.' 37-16101-02
030-10366 37-16101-01

Augus t 16, 1988

John E. Gi .'
Nucicar Matet tain Safety Section
475 Allendale Road
Kint,of Prussia, PA 19400

Mr. Glenn:

'n response to your letter of Augur t 8,1988, we have taken the following
ac tions to prevent a future recurrence of the aforementioned violations.

<

A. Addi tional shielding has been placed around the source of radiation
that was causing the higher than allowed reading in the hallway.
This ares will also be monitored periodies11y.

B. The dose calibrator has been checked for linearity and will cont .nue
to be checked. A schedule of the next due date has been prominently
located on the instrument as a reminder.

C. A dedicated check source is availabic for use with the survey meter
and the exposure rate will be conspicuously noted on the ins trunnt.
This procedure has been added to our calibration procedure to assure
adherence.

D. All employees nave been instructed as to the necessity to protect
their bad en from loss.F

E. A specific sec tion labelled "hot trash" has been added to the
survey manual. Technologists have been ins truc ted as to the need
to use this separate column to denote the results of this survey.

Sincerely,

4b 7W
Sister Jean Mohl, President
Ptvine Pr vidence lloopitai
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